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Well 
done 

to class 4 who took part in the 
Rugby tournament at QE on 

Wednesday. The Kings finished 
3rd in their group and the Lions 
came 2nd in their group. Thank 

you to Mr Rich who has been coach-
ing the class  during the Autumn 

BEST ATTENDANCE CLASS for week beginning 27/11 is: Class 1 

Year 5’s busy week also includ-
ed Bikeability. The children 

were taught 
how to look 
after their 

bikes and how 
to keep them-

selves 
safe whilst out 

on the road. 

Choir sing at Sains-
bury's 

11/12 

R-Y3 Nativity 12/12 

Christmas 
lunch/Christmas jump-
er day 

13/12 

Whole school theatre 
visit 

14/12 

Year 4-6 and choir 
Carol Concert* 

18/12 

Choir sing at Tesco 19/12 

Christmas Parties 19/12 

Golden Time 20/12 

* Details to follow  

Christmas Lunch 

Our Christmas lunch is next Wednes-
day—13/12. Anyone who has not 
booked a lunch will need to bring a 

packed lunch 

Theatre Visit 

On Thursday 14th De-
cember all children will 
need to bring a packed 
lunch to school, as we 
will be returning later 

from the theatre. 
Please contact the of-
fice if you need a lunch 

booking. 

Nativity tickets 
There are still tickets for KS1 nativity 
on Tuesday 12th December available 
through the office. Parents with small 
children are asked to come to the af-
ternoon perfor-
mance at 2p.m.  

Tickets are £1.50 
each, children 
free. We will also 
be having a 
Christmas raffle! 

A  big thank you to Tesco who 
came out this morning to help 

all the children make their 
Christingle ready for this af-
ternoons service. Also 
thank you to everyone 
who attended and to 

Rev Varker for leading 
the 
ser-
vice.  


